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Student Assessment Listserv 
Illinois Assessment Listserv Update - Administration Webinars for SAT 
November 10, 2016 
 
New - SAT Overview Webinars 

 
In the 2016-17 school year, all eligible students considered to be grade 11 (according to state guidelines) will participate in 
the SAT as the statewide accountability test (unless they are taking DLM-AA). To begin to help prepare you and your staff, 
the College Board is conducting two optional webinars which will include some time for questions. These webinars will be 
recorded and posted for the convenience of those unable to attend the live event. Please note that these webinars are 
not a substitute for the required training that will be available in February and March for appointed testing staff. 
 
To register for either or both of these optional webinars, please click on the links below: 
 
• SAT Implementation Overview Webinar - This webinar is designed to provide a general overview of the Illinois SAT 

administration. It is specifically focused on the activities of the Test Center Supervisor, however the information 
provided will be helpful for all staff assisting with testing. Topics include the Pre-ID process, room and staff planning, 
test administration, and more. 
Tuesday, November 15, 2016, Noon-1:30 p.m., to register click here. 

 
• SAT Accommodations Overview Webinar - This webinar is designed to provide information about the College Board 

accommodations process as well as the State-Allowed accommodations process. It is specifically focused on the 
activities of the SSD (Services for Students with Disabilities) Coordinator, however the information provided will be 
helpful for all staff assisting with testing.  Topics include the accommodations request process, room planning, and 
test administration. 
Wednesday, November 16, 2016, Noon-1:30 p.m., to register click here. 
 

Look for more information shortly about a follow-up question and answer webinar to be scheduled for early December 
for Test Center Supervisors and SSD Coordinators.  If you have any questions please contact College Board at (844) 688-
9995 or ilsat@collegeboard.org.  

 

https://collegeboardtraining.webex.com/collegeboardtraining/onstage/g.php?MTID=e0ec8de92c9b47541609c6c1e6b472bb2
https://collegeboardtraining.webex.com/collegeboardtraining/onstage/g.php?MTID=e484193ab8de494feb2d7a19cc8646814
mailto:ilsat@collegeboard.org

